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To the Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee 

I bel ieve proposed tougher ID requirements on election day will not only make it 
harder for eligible voters to cast thei r ballot, they would also disproportionately 
affect Indigenous people, the elderly, the young and people living with a 
disability. There is little evidence of electoral fraud within the current system so I 
see the proposed changes as unnecessary and descriminatory. 

Mike Chamberlain 
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